
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—22nd March 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have enjoyed per-

forming their show to their families. The 

children have worked so hard this week 

preparing for the performance and they 

have really enjoyed learning their songs 

and lines. The children made their own 

crowns for the performance which they 

enjoyed. In English, they have finished 

their independent writing.  

Next week, it is another busy week. The 

children will be creating leaflets all about 

Windsor Castle so if they can find out any 

other interesting facts about Windsor at 

home then that would be great. The chil-

dren are also going to be enjoying taking 

part in the Easter Egg Hunt on Wednes-

day afternoon and then the talent show 

will be held on Thursday morning. It is a 

very fun morning that I am sure the chil-

dren will greatly enjoy.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Spring 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Performance—21st March: please can chil-

dren wear black  trousers and white t-

shirts on Wednesday and Thursday next 

week.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Ivy-Rae 

2Franklin: Aarav 

2Newton: Lubainah 


